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June 25, 1991 

LCDR W. Patrick Layne 
Chief, Real Property Branch 
U. S. Coast Guard 
Coast Guard Island 
Alameda, CA. 94501-5100 

Subject: RELOCATION OF POINT PINOS FOG HORN 

Dear Commander Layne: 

This afternoon I spoke with Rob Van de Loo of your office. I mentioned to Rob that in 
your June 20, 1991 letter to City Manager Gary Bales, you asked that the city relocate the 
fog horn to a location as determined by the Coast Guard. In addition, you asked the city to 
prepare a Federal Consistency Certification as required. 

I told Rob that we are working with LCDR Dave Reed of Coast Guard Group Monterey 
on the relocation of the fog horn and that the city will pay for the relocation. 

In addition, I mentioned that I have a call in to Lee Otter of the Coastal Commission 
regarding the Federal Consistency Certification requirements. I understand that Lee is 
getting ready to leave for vacation, so I might not hear from him until he returns. 

As you requested, we will direct our correspondence through LCDR Dave Reed's office in 
Monterey. 

Anthony W. 	ay 
Community Development Director 

City Manager 
LCDR Dave Reed, Coast Guard Group Monterey 
Lee Otter. Coastal Commission 
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